
 

 
 
Our Christmas Parties will be held on the following dates/times: 
 

18th December 2022 – FS1/FS2 Christmas Party and ‘Special Visitor’ – 10.10am – 
11.30am  

 
19th December 2022 – Classes 3 and 4 Christmas Party from 1pm  
20th December 2022 – Classes 5 and 6 Christmas Party from 1 pm  
21st December 2023 – Classes 1 and 2 Christmas Party from 1pm 
 
Sandwiches / pizza / sausage & cheese rolls will be provided free of charge to all children (vegan 
and vegetarian options will also be available), but we would be grateful for donations of snacks 
such as crisps, biscuits, popcorn, buns and cakes.   
 
Children may also come to school in their party clothes so they don’t need to fetch them to 
change into.  
 
Have fun!! 

 
 
 


